
Ridgedale Avenue Bridge Replacement 

Please be advised that the County of Morris will begin replacing their bridge on Ridgedale Avenue just 

south of Frederick Place/E. Frederick Place on or about September 11, 2017.  This work will involve lane 

closures and lane shifts; however, a minimum of one lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained 

through the work zone.  Be prepared for changing traffic patterns and please allow extra time for travel. 

 

The bridge replacement is expected to be completed by the summer of 2018. 

 


